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Conference of Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) 
in Consultative Relationship with the United Nations (CONGO) 

Sub.: Invitation to the 2nd Asian Civil Society Forum (ACSF) (Bangkok, Nov. 21 to 25, 2004) 
Dear Friends, 







September 21, 2004
It is a great honour for us on behalf of the Conference of NGOs in Consultative Relationship with the United Nations (CONGO) Working Group on Asia, to invite you to the 2nd Asian Civil Society Forum: UN/NGO Partnership for Democratic Governance through MDGs which will take place in Bangkok from November 21 to 25, 2004.  It is to take place in UN Conference Center (UNCC) in the compound of UN ESCAP (Economic Social Council in Asia and the Pacific) in Bangkok.  
The ACSF 2004 is organized and convened by CONGO Working Group on Asia in cooperation with the local hosting organizations coordinated by Asian Forum for Human Rights and Development (Forum-Asia) and UN bodies such as UN ESCAP, UN Development Program (UNDP), UN Environment Programme (UNEP), etc. based in Bangkok. 

The ACSF 2004 is the main follow-up to the first ACSF held in December 2002, and at the same time act as a part of the regional preparatory process for the “NGO Forum for Millennium+5” in 2005. Furthermore, it serves as the main regional forum to discuss follow-ups to the UN High-level (Cardoso) Panel on UN-Civil Society Relations.  It is also expected to provide space for discussion and strategic planning among civil society organizations, networks, and coalitions on the forthcoming global issues and events from 2005 onwards. 

Attached is all the relevant information necessary for your preparation. More information will be posted on the web shortly, as the website is currently being developed.
· Tentative Program (version 5.1.)

· Practical Information (version 2) 
· Registration Form 
· ACSF 2004 Newsletter No 1 (Aug. 10, 2004 ) 
Regretfully, there are no funds available for the provision of financial support for participants; all participants are expected to secure their own financial resources in order to attend the ACSF 2004. However, we have managed to secure the endorsement of some participating organizations to have their regional meetings in coordination with ACSF. It is hoped that this will enable participants of these meetings to extend their trips, and participate in the ACSF 2004. (A list of pre and post ACSF meetings will be updated in the ACSF Newsletters). 
We hope and believe that you will be able to participate in, and contribute to, this important collective initiative to create a stronger and more united civil society in Asia so as to enhance our response to emerging global challenges. 
We look forward to receiving your positive response soon, 
Yours sincerely, 
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Seonghoon LEE (Anselmo)

 

Gothom Arya  




Convenor, CONGO Working Group on Asia
 
Secretary General, FORUM-ASIA
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